
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463

August 19' 2°°9
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COLIN MCKENZIE, TREASURER
SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY SAFETY EMPLOYEES BENEFIT ASSOCIATION FEDERAL PAC
735 E. CARNEGIE DR. STE. 125
SAN BERNARDINO, CA 92408

IDENTIFICATION NUMBER: C00408344
i

REFERENCE: MID-YEAR REPORT REPORT 1/1/2009 - 3/31/2009 j

DEAR TREASURER: |

IT HAS COME TO THE ATTENTION OF THE FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION THAT YOU MAY
HAVE FAILED TO FILE THE ABOVE REFERENCED REPORT OF RECEIPTS AND EXPENDITURES AS
REQUIRED BY THE FEDERAL ELECTION CAMPAIGN ACT, AS AMENDED. I

!i
IT IS IMPORTANT THAT YOU FILE THIS REPORT IMMEDIATELY WITH THE FEDERAL ELECTION

COMMISSION, 999 E STREET, N.W., WASHINGTON, D.C., 20463. PLEASE NOTE1 THAT
ELECTRONIC FILERS MUST SUBMIT THEIR REPORTS ELECTRONICALLY, AS PER 11 CFR §l'o4.18.
A COPY OF THE REPORT OR RELEVANT PORTIONS MUST ALSO BE FILED WITH THE SECRETJARY OF
THE STATE OR EQUIVALENT STATE OFFICER UNLESS THE STATE IS EXEMPT FROM THE FEDERAL
REQUIREMENT TO RECEIVE AND MAINTAIN PAPER COPIES. YOU CAN VERIFY THE COMMISION'S
RECEIPT OF ANY
WWW . FEC . GOV .

DOCUMENTS SUBMITTED BY YOUR COMMITTEE ON THE FEC WEBSITE AT

THE FAILURE TO TIMELY FILE THIS REPORT MAY RESULT IN CIVIL MONEY PENALTIES, AN
AUDIT OR LEGAL ENFORCEMENT ACTION. THE CIVIL MONEY PENALTY CALCULATION FOR LATE
REPORTS DOES NOT INCLUDE A GRACE PERIOD AND BEGINS ON THE DAY FOLLOWING THE DUE
DATE FOR THE REPORT. DUE TO HEIGHTENED SECURITY SCREENING MEASURES, DELIVERY OF
MAIL BY THE US POSTAL SERVICE MAY BE DELAYED. THE COMMISSION RECOMMENDS
SUBMIT YOUR REPORT VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY OR COURIER SERVICE.

THAT YOU

I

RHIIF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS REGARDING THIS MATTER, PLEASE CONTACT RHIANNON
MAGRUDER AT OUR TOLL FREE NUMBER (800)424-9530. OUR DIRECT LOCAL NUMBER IS
(202)694-1130.

SINCERELY,

W-* Lr (.

PATRICIA CARMONA
ASSISTANT STAFF DIRECTOR
REPORTS ANALYSIS DIVISION (RAD)


